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Dear learner, 
 
I am herewith forwarding the letter dated 25/03/2020 of Prof. Rajnish Jain, the Hon’ble Secretary, University 
Grants Commission (UGC), Ministry of Human Resource Development (MHRD), Government of India, advising 
the learners to study at home during the lock – down period with the help of online educational resources. The 
letter lists the ICT Initiatives of MHRD and the UGC, giving access links to the online education resources. 
 
You are advised to access these online educational resources for learning and to broaden your horizon of 
learning. For academic queries, if any, please write to us for clarification.  Details are given on our webpage 
http://www.jamiahamdard.ac.in/PDF/ODLPDF/Redress%20of%20Student%20Grievances.pdf  
 
Further, I am informed by the Programme Coordinators that counselling sessions of most of the academic 
programmes are conducted already. We shall reschedule the pending counselling sessions, if any, after the 
University reopens. Please do not worry. Take care of yourself. Stay at home, and be safe. 
 
Best wishes! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

(Prof. Masood Parveez) 
Dean, School of Open and Distance Learning 

Jamia Hamdard, Hamdard Nagar 
New Delhi – 110 062 

 
 


